
  

Had a warm handshake with Mr Michael Syn, Senior Managing Director/Head of Equities of 

Singapore Exchange today, 13th January 2023. 

We hope to build on our continued good relationship between SGX & SRS and strengthen the 

vibrancy of our Capital Markets. 

 

It was also an opportune time to usher-in the Year of the Prosperous Water Rabbit. 


